
 Team Bancroft 
Welcome to Team Bancroft and welcome back to 

Year 2! 
This year we are all excited to name our classes after famous 

artists. In Year 2, we have chosen an Australian aboriginal 

artist, fashion designer and author called Bronwyn Bancroft. 

The children will be diving into the year by exploring the 

intricate patterns, designs and colours of an aboriginal tribe 

called the Bunjalung people. 
 

Alongside this, we are going to be exploring Bulwell and 

beyond. We are going to be exploring the history and 

geography of the town of Bulwell and the City of Nottingham. 

 

We will be starting with a walk around Bulwell by looking at the 

features that make up a thriving mining community. We are so 

excited to explore what makes Bulwell so great! 

Moving on, we will be exploring the exciting legend of the 

outlaw, Robin Hood and the story of how this outlaw has made 

Nottingham an exciting place to live. 
 

Throughout the term we will be concentrating on identifying key gaps 

in learning and focusing on developing their basic skills through a 

small-group approach. 

Throughout the week, an adult will listen to your child read and they 

are strongly encouraged to continue to read at home. Please help us 

by adding their reads onto GoRead to give them chances to build their 

gem collection. 

In addition, the children will continue to be given access to Spelling 

Shed and Times Tables Rockstars so they are able to practice these 

crucial skills at home. 

If you have any questions, queries or concerns, 

please do not hesitate to come and see us. 

Miss Urbacz and Mrs Walker 

 


